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Bonn, 27th September 2007
Dear partners,
I would like to invite you to our third partner meeting which will take place in Waterford from 14th – 17th October 2007. Attached please find a detailed agenda of the meeting. 
As you all know we agreed upon to focus mainly on the discussion and development of the modules. For that reason we decided to prepare drafts until the end of September and to send them to the partners. The partners will check the drafts and will give feedback.
Further topics will be:

· Progress Report, feedback from expert and evaluation report from external evaluator 
Please check the reports and documents and bring them with you. I would like to discuss consequences for further steps and procedure.
· National reports and compendium
Some of the partners informed me that they would like to overwork and update their reports – and some are still missing. I would like to discuss the procedure and the dates because the final product should be come as a compendium on the website. Furthermore we have to talk about the necessity of translations (see feedback from EU expert).
· Profile of competences

I will prepare a comparison of all findings but all the partners are of course invited to contribute their results. We will discuss the findings and further procedure – e.g. questionnaire on web site.
· Dissemination and Newsletter

I would like to compare and to discuss our dissemination activities (see dissemination reports) in order to improve and strengthen the activities of all partners.

· Monitoring and evaluation

Discussion and improvement of the reports, evaluation of meeting.

Expenses

Please note that you have to pay your travel costs and the costs for accommodation and meals yourself, the refund is made after we receive the financial report. 
Please book the flights that allow you to take part in the meeting from the beginning to the end.
If there are any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.
I am looking forward to meeting you in Waterford.
Kind regards,

Monika Tröster

Programme “Professional Development”

